Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Tuesday, February 04, 2014 8:54 AM
To: ‘Mark & Shawn Hayden'

Subject: RE: cup

Hi Mark,

The 21 day appeal period ended yesterday, February 3. There were no appeals filed.

You will need to meet all of the conditions of your approval (included in the resolution) and provide proof to Community
Development Services that these conditions have been met prior to operation of your conditional use permit. We will
review and verify the information you submit to us and issue you a conditional use permit certificate upon completion of
all conditions.

Please let me know if | can be of further assistance at this time.
Regards,

Lindsey Ozholt
Planner Il

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Phone: 509-962-7637

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Mark & Shawn Hayden [mailto:hayden1242@fairpoint.net]
Sent: Monday, February 03, 2014 6:21 PM

To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: cup

Lindsey,

| was wondering when the 21 day appeal period ends and what the next step | need to take is. FYI, we are planning on
submitting building plans this weds.

Thanks,

Mark Hayden



